
 

 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

In re: Application for water and wastewater 
service in Duval, Baker, and Nassau Counties, 
by First Coast Regional Utilities, Inc. 

DOCKET NO. 20190168-WS 
 
DATED: November 30, 2020 

 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE OF FIRST COAST REGIONAL UTILITIES’ RESPONSES TO 
STAFF’S FOURTH SET OF INTERROGATORIES (NOS. 28-36) AND FOURTH REQUEST 

FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS (NOS. 15-16) TO FIRST COAST 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the Responses of First Coast Regional 

Utilities to Staff’s Fourth Set of Interrogatories to First Coast Regional Utilities (Nos. 28 - 36) and 

responses to Staff’s Fourth Request for Production of Documents (Nos. 15-16) has been served by 

electronic mail to the following this 30th day of November, 2020: 

 
Jody Brooks 
Radley Law Firm 
21 West Church Street 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 
broojl@jea.com  
 

  
J.R. Kelly/Mireille Fall-Fry 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us  
fall-fry.mireille@leg.state.fl.us   

  
Thomas A. Crabb/Susan F. Clark 
Radey Law Firm 
301 South Bronough Street 
Suite 200  
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
tcrabb@radeylaw.com  
sclark@radeylaw.com  

BIANCA LHERISSON 
Senior Attorney, Office of the General 
Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
blheriss@psc.state.fl.us  
 
 

   
  

/s/ Robert C. Brannan   
Robert C. Brannan 
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